
Dear Lumley Class, 

This is Mr Hood here.  I just wanted to send you this letter to let you know how 

I am getting on. 

I do really miss you all.  I am having to teach my own children at home, and I don’t 

think they are as well behaved as you!  We have lessons in the morning and then 

after lunch they can play in the garden while I do some work.   

As I’m not able to go swimming I’m trying to stay fit by doing lots of exercises in 

the garden, going for a run and taking my children out on their bikes. 

It’s good to see so many of you logging on to your online homework on ‘Active 

Learn’.  I will continue to set some tasks.  Please also go onto Education City. 

Everyone loves this website when we are in school. The login details are: 

www.educationcity.com 

Username: BullionLanePrimary 

Password: prison 

Country: England 

Any problems logging in please remember your parents can email me.   

I hope to see you soon. 

Mr Hood 

PS For any parent looking for some structure and routine to your day please use 

my timetable below that I am using with my own children. 

9 – 9.30 Reading Book – Oxford Owl www.oxfordowl.co.uk 

9.30 – 10.30 Maths Activities Homework Pack 

 

10.30 - 11 Break  

11 - 12 Writing Include some handwriting 

12 - 1 Lunch  

1 – 2.30 PE with Joe Wicks 

Garden Games 

Art 

 

2.30 - 3 Computer Time Complete Online Homework 

Education City 
 

http://www.educationcity.com/

